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STATE OF BYOMING |
DEPARTMENT OF ENUIRONMENTAL QUALTTY/ WATER QUALITY DIVISION

UNDERGROUND INJECTION CONTROL PERMIT
i

TRANSFER OF RESPONSIBILITY
PART I 1

|
i

As present owner / operator (name)
hereby applies to the Acministrator to transfer tr.e cpera: ion and all associated iresponsibilities of the permit described in full en tne reverse side.::s

Printed name of person signing Signe:

Title Date

PART II

As potential transferee (r.ame and
address) agrees to be coanc by all the terms anc c:r ci:i cr.s cf :ne permit
described on the reverse side. (In a cc it ie r., the pc tent ial transferee must

,

'

complete this form to show financial responsibility.) If tnis permi: is presently
out of compliance, the potential transferee agrees to br;ng the operation into
compliance according to the (schedule, agreemen:, le::er, notice, )
identified and dated / / .

Printed name of person signing Signe:

Title Date

=============================================================================.:===

APPROVAL FOR TRANSFER OF RESPONSIBILITY

Esference Permit #
TO: and

|

I
i

(new/present owner /cperator) (former cwner/cpera:Or)

This transfer for permit is appreved effec:ive cr. the later of
the two dates below: j

I

l.

|

Administrator - Water Quality Division Oa:e

O
-

Director - Department of Environmental Quality
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DEC 8 1989 -

/.

'

1

. .. /

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr. J. M. Jacobson
of this office and members of the NRR staff on August 23 through October 19, 1989,
of activities at Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station authorized by NRC Operating
License No. NPF-3 and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. S. C. Jain
and others of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel. The focus of this inspection was the review of
allegations concerning alternative testing activities performed in lieu of the

i

ASME Code required hydrostatic pressure test. '

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of HRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Notice. A written response i

is reouired. J

In accordance with our letter to you dated November 2, 1989, addressing this
issue, operability determinations on affected systems should be made available |and a plan for corrective actions established. '

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosures, and your response to this 14tter will be placed 1

in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget
as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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